
We have had a wonderful start 
to December here at Oxendon 
House! With some truly 
amazing entertainment. First 
of all we had the superb Nice 
and Easy come in and do a 
festive rat pack performance, 
and we were then spoiled by 
the supremely talented Julia 
Shailes, who treated us to a 
broad variety of songs! 
 
On December 22nd we will be 
having our Christmas get 
together, and hope to see as 
many faces as possible 
between the hours of 14.00 
and 16.00! 



Nice and Easy made a 
surprise appearance last 
week, much to the delight of 
all of our residents! There 
was signing, dancing and 
clapping along to a plethora 
of rat pack hits, given a 
seasonal twist! 



We celebrated Elf Day on the 
6th of December, and the staff 
really got into the spirit! Julia 
graced us with a wonderful 

performance! All of the 
residents responded VERY 

positively, potentially the best 
received that we have ever 

had, so we can expect much 
more! 



Looking into January we have 
lots of new activities planned, 
you can expect to see plenty of 
performers coming in, as well 
as the usual fun and games! 
Lots of brain training and few 
new surprises! Please watch 
the Facebook page for further 
updates 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://pamis.org.uk/site/uploads/musicworkshop-image.jpg&imgrefurl=http://pamis.org.uk/news/tag/music/&docid=ccq59hM-9OQu5M&tbnid=-NkcEPkKsrmueM:&vet=10ahUKEwjhirL-zL7kAhUoSxUIHdRzCf0QMwiCASgGMAY..i&w=745&h=439&bih=933&biw=1680&q=music&ved=0ahUKEwjhirL-zL7kAhUoSxUIHdRzCf0QMwiCASgGMAY&iact=mrc&uact=8

